
       

 

Hi Parents, 

“Professor Poopenshtinken” and the “Mathemagician” 

visited the year 5 students at Etonbury Academy on 

Monday and showed them just how much fun can be had 

with numbers! 

This fantastic after school club helps engage children of 

all abilities with the subject of Maths through really fun 

and challenging games, tricks and activities. 

The six-week club begins on Wednesday 24th May so to 

sign up or find out more simply go to our website 

www.magicalmathsclub.com or call us on 01923 418019 but 

hurry as places are limited! 

We look forward to seeing your children for some more 

“Mathemagical” fun!! 

 

http://www.magicalmathsclub.com/

